
 Friday 27  th  May 2022 

 Dear Families, 

 Her Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee – Community Carnival of Colour 

 As you are aware, we are celebrating the above milestone through our Diploma for Summer 
 1, which is ‘to make an active contribution to the community’. The Year 3 children would like 
 to run a competition across our local area in the style of ‘Britain in Bloom’. We would like to 
 encourage a carnival of colour across our neighbourhood and we need your help. As half 
 term is approaching, we would really like it if families and friends of our school could get 
 involved in this competition by putting together a planter/plant pot/hanging basket of some 
 description for the children to be able to judge. If you make an entry, you are encouraged to 
 bring this into school or if not possible, please send in a picture of your colourful creations. 

 In school, we will be adding some colour to our very own planters in our garden area, based 
 on designs from the children. Watch out for them on Twitter! We do hope this is something 
 you will get involved with and enjoy creating over your holiday. We look forward to seeing 
 your spectacular designs. 

 Many thanks for your continued support,  

 Miss Fowler and the Year 3 Team 


